
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority will 
hold a joint meeting of the Board of 
Commissioners and MPC Board of Directors on 
Wednesday, May 20, 2020, @ 1:00 p.m. at One 
Terminal Drive, Nashville, TN.   
 
In an effort to prevent the spread of COVID-19, 
MNAA will be convening its May 20, 2020 
meeting in a manner permitting participation by 
electronic means, and public access to the 
physical location of the meeting will be limited. 
Instructions for public electronic access is as 
follows: 
 
https://webinar.ringcentral.com/webinar/register/

WN_YjzwRkQPTvqyqJjC-sELJA 
 

Telephone: 1 (312) 263-0281 
 

Webinar ID: 149 604 2503 
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